
	
 
Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, our Spare Key team has reached out to 
numerous organizations such as the Grand Forks Public Health and State of 
North Dakota Public Health Department about their current CDC 
recommendations for the Gus Macker Tournament scheduled for August 
22nd -23rd. 
 
Based on the information and guidance we have received, the major 
obstacle we have is that physical contact with a basketball and players – not 
the size of the audience - is a very high concern. 
  
With this, we are very disappointed to announce the postponement of the 
2020 Gus Macker Grand Forks Tournament until the summer of 2021. 
  
Our entire Spare Key Staff was greatly looking forward to having this event 
and be a part of the Grand Forks community. We look forward to being a part 
of the community in 2021. 
  
We hope you remain safe and healthy! 
  
Abby Hunt 

Director of Special Events and Corporate Relations 

  

Spare Key is a Minnesota-based non-profit that serves families with a critically ill or seriously injured 
family member. No matter the illness, no matter the injury, no matter the income. We help families 
“Bounce and Not Break” through our Help Me Bounce platform, harnessing the power of crowdfunding to 
connect thousands of families directly to donors. We are committed to helping families stay by their loved 
one’s side by relieving the stress, anxiety and financial burden that comes with a medical crisis. 


